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Correction to the Q1 2019/20 interim report 
 
In the interim report for Q1 2019/20 published on 3 October 2019 cf. announcement no. 19.11, 
the Company has identified a calculation error on pages 3 and 5. On these pages it is stated that 
revenue declined by 27% in local currencies compared to the same quarter last year. The correct 
figure is 30%.  
 
The information in this announcement does not change the outlook for 2019/20.  
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Martin Egenhardt  
Director, Investor Relations 
Phone: +45 5370 7439 
 
Jens Gamborg  
Head of Group Communications    
Phone: +45 2496 9371   
 


